Lory |
Tloud’s Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

30th June, 1933,

Dear sir,

I have to acknowledge the recelipt of your letter
of the 23rd instant talative to the Serewshaft Survey of
the steamer "EIMSHORN" » 8nd have plaged the same before the
Committee at their meeting today. The Committee note that
this 'wessel is to be broken up and that it is anticipated
the demolition will be commenced in October next, and in
the circumstancges they have deferred eonsideration of the
cage for the present, pending the reea=ipt of further information
from you in the mattepr In due course.

I am, Dear gir,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
classitiaatien Committee.




